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Monday 24th April 2023 
 

Dear students and parents 
 
Sixth form college teachers will be joining school teachers for two separate days of strike 
action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. We fully understand staff concerns 
about pay and the cost of living – the strike action is against the government for not funding 
colleges at a rate that allows a higher pay award. We do anticipate that a large majority of 
teachers will be at work and can confirm that as before the college will remain fully open on 
both days with most lessons continuing as usual.  
 
More information about this industrial action can be found by clicking on the link below: 
 

Strike Action FAQs 
 

Kind regards 
 
Dan Lodge 
Principal 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.collyers.ac.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2023%2F04%2FStrike-Action-FAQs-v-7-final.pdf&data=05%7C01%7CKXC%40COLLYERS.AC.UK%7Cdac5360e9952483fd63808db4498c9ee%7Cc9c8d009b61f432596dcfd3a768207ab%7C0%7C0%7C638179195246160003%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=yUVmHY%2FZIOxTdrivgr1TfwqE4pgt4v7TkclK03Dhavs%3D&reserved=0

